
 
 
From: Keith Rowson   
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2024 3:21 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ref-S62A/2024/0046 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Regarding S62A/2024/0046 9A/9B Rosebery Avenue, Harpenden, Herts, AL5 2QT 
  
I think the new proposed plans of 9A Rosebery Avenue look wonderful, and in keeping with the 
rest of the street. What is currently there, is not in keeping with other houses on the Street. The 
proposed plans, which I have seen, are architecturally perfect and will blend well, with all the 
other detached properties, on the Road. 
 
I support the proposed redevelopment. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Keith Rowson. 
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